
14 November 2023
Dear Parents/Carers

We would like to invite you to come and enjoy some carols and a hot chocolate and mince
pie on the following dates in December:

Monday 11 December 2023 at 3.00pm Years 3/4
Thursday 14 December 2023 at 3.00pm Years 5/6

The children have been rehearsing a number of popular Christmas songs for you to enjoy.

Please enter via the front of the school using the gate on to the front playground
(netball court) of the school at 2:50pm for a 3:00pm start and congregate on the
playground behind the cones. There will be hot drinks and mince pies for you to enjoy too!

When they are ready to start, the children will stand outside of the Year 5 classes to perform.

At the end of their performance, the children will return to their classes to collect their home
things and will be released by their class teacher to you from their usual door.

For safeguarding reasons, please do not approach the children during the performance or try
to take your child before they return to their class.

Please make sure your child brings their coat into school on this day.

We hope that you will enjoy this performance and we look forward to seeing you!

Kind regards

Mrs J Quarrie
Executive Principal


